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Minutes of the Committee Meeting 7th October 2013
Present:
Stuart Harries
Chairman


Mark Sains
Secretary


Dave Debnam
Vice President


Bill Barrett
Men’s Captain


Karen Ashby
Ladies’ Captain


Helen Morris

Pam Abbitt


Chris McLaren


Elaine Harries

Simon Cain
1 Chairman’s Comments
The club AGM takes place on Thursday 17th of October, and I hope that you will all be able to attend.  All members are welcome, and this is your opportunity to vote for the committee and club charity for the coming year.
This month also sees the start of the Three Counties Cross Country League, with the first fixture at Wellingborough on 27th October. I am aware that this first event clashes with the inaugural Luton Half Marathon that many of you have either already entered or intend to enter. I fully appreciate that you wish to support this local event, and encourage you to do so. Whichever race you choose do, wear your club colours with pride. 
For all of you considering participating in cross country this season, please remember that everyone’s score is important, as they affect the scores of other teams. The more runners that we have, the better result we can achieve. If you have any queries about cross-country, especially those of you have never tried it before, then please do not hesitate to speak to any of the coaches or your Club Captains, who will be happy to help.
2 Apologies
Apologies were received from Tony Green
3 Previous Minutes

The minutes of the September meeting were agreed and accepted.
4 Matters Arising
DD found mug prices
· SH suggested using the mugs for raising money for charity

· Have a competition for a design (to be started at a social)

5 Secretary Report

Correspondence received from MK race organisers regarding a free place in return for placing a banner on the website.

· The committee agreed to go ahead with this
MS applied for the Virgin London Marathon club places

· Received 3 places

National XC has been confirmed for 22nd Feb at Wollaton Park (Nottingham)

· Suggest hiring a coach for any participants

Received correspondence from Amanda Rankin:

· Suggested sending a card to Jennifer Peet due to a long term injury

· Suggested nominations for Striders of the Month

6 Treasurer’s Report

TG supplied the following updates:

Cash in hand:
£384.00
Bank 

£11402.06
Deposit account
£104.01
Charity 

£2030.29
7 Membership Secretary’s Report

We would like to welcome 5 new members to the club
8 Running Report by Bill Barrett and Karen Ashby for Events in Sept 2013
Sunday 1st Mark Sutton ran a P.B. in the Wolverhampton marathon.
Paul Keech ran the Beast.
Wednesday 4th Adrian Copp ran a 3000mtr track race in Watford.
Saturday 7th Dave Hall ran the S.L.O.M.M. Trail Marathon.
Sunday 8th About ten Striders ran the Bedford 10k where there were at least six P.B. runs. 
Paul Keech ran the Dunstable Downs half marathon.
Lee Murphy finished 2nd overall in the Swineshead 5mile.
Wednesday 11th Andy Ward completed the World Aqua Championships and finished 17th in his age category representing GB.
Sunday 15th Zena Ellis ran the Ickenham 5mile in a new P.B. time. 
Matt Crossland ran the Baldock 10k.
Six Striders ran the Great North Run with P.B. runs from Alison Sugars, Lynn Doyle and David Burnett.
Wednesday 18th Adrian Copp ran the 3000mtr track race in Watford.
Sunday 22nd Ten Striders took part in the County Championship Leighton Buzzard 10mile where there were six P.B.s recorded. Amanda Rankin ran a P.B. and was 1st in her age category. Jenny Griffiths knocked a whole 16 minutes off her P.B. and finished 1st in her age category. Jeff Dowsett was 3rd vet 60 and Richard Hardy was 1st vet 55 in the county.
Kate Linhart completed the Eton half Ironman and knocked a massive 16mins off her half marathon time at the end of the triathlon.
Sunday 27th Matt Crossland ran the New Garden 10mile.
Four Striders ran the Ealing half marathon with P.B. Runs from Dave Burnett and again from Glynn Simmons who seems to get a P.B. now every time he races. Keep it up Glynn!
That completes yet another monthly running report. As we have our A.G.M. in two weeks time wouldn't it be nice to see every position on the committee challenged and voted for. None of us are here permanently and we would like to ask people out there to think about helping out your club. At the end of the day it is your club. Some of us have been on the committee now for a long time and we'd quite like a rest! We are sure that you must have some new ideas and bring fresh blood to the club!
Don't forget the cross country season starts on October 27th and we are looking for a large turnout please for every race.
9 Strider of the Month

In a strong month that included nominations from members in the club, the committee would like to present the Striders of the Month to:
· Glynn Simmons

· David Burnett

Who have both recently put in strong performances in several races.
10 AGM
John Chapman confirmed that the charity rep would be present
SH has organised chairs for the function room

CM has said that he will not be standing for a committee position at the AGM

The committee presented nominations for the club President, and voted to put forward the name of Helen Morris to the AGM.

11 3 Counties Cross Country

Need to supply numbers to Wellingborough for catering purposes
12 Presentation Evening

DD spoke to Fiona about the Hat Factory: £300+VAT for a room for 50-80 people

· The committee decided against

SC suggested the Co-op Club/Bowls Club

· (SH) to make enquiries

EH said that Carla Greer has some suggestions for speaks
13 A.O.B

CM checked on coaching validation
· MS will do any validation required

CM mentioned that he has the paper records of the club for the past (many) years

· MS will retrieve the records soon
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